
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING NOTES 
DATE: 17.9.24 MEMBERS PRESENT:  

Kobi, Cohen, Kailon, Percy, Connor, Mrs Napier 

Feedback on 

actions from last 

meeting 

 

Uniforms have arrived and all students wearing them. 

 

 

How are things 

going? 

- Lessons 

- School day 

- Catering 

- Breaks 

Food 

- Think it’s really good 

- They listen to our suggestions and then make it 

happen, like hot dogs and burritos 

- I really love the food! 

- Portions are good. 

Staggered start to the year 

- A bit better 

- It was better to see the classroom  

- I liked it. I got to see Bear and the classroom 

without all the people around 

Classrooms 

- Hedgehogs is better, it’s really good. It is bright. 

- It made us feel welcome 

- There is more space  

- Classes are good because there are some old 

friends and some new friends 

- Owls class feels small 

- Better than my old school – there is more space 

and not as many people 

Lessons 

- Lessons are good. 

- We get to learn more 

- I can learn easier – before it was frustrating 

- I am getting more help with learning 

- The behaviour is better 

Uniform 

- The uniform is nice- blue is a favourite colour 

- It is comfortable 

- Not too different to the last one 

- I feel proud 

- I think it’s good because it looks like a proper 

school. When you see the older children, they 

look smart. 

Breakfasts 

- Breakfast is good 

- You can have a cup of tea 

- I would like more bagels 

 



What we want to 

change or 

develop? 

 

 

 Owls class – would like more space in the 

classroom 

 

 Bagels at breakfast – can we have them more 

often 

 

 Not enough equipment in the playground. We 

would like more spinney toys – to sit on or stand 

on. We would like things to climb and hang. 

 

 Can we get more time in the MUGA or on the 

field? 

 

 

Fundraising project: 

 

 

 

To be discussed at next meeting.  

- Which charity we would like to support as a 

school? 

- Fundraising ideas 

 

 

ACTIONS:  ZN to speak to Ms Summers/Ms Dodds/Miss 

Stone to look at the arrangement in Owls and 

see if we can create a calmer area and to 

make the room feel more spacious 

 ZN to speak to Miss Coombe about bagels 

 Miss Butter to think about a rota for primary to 

use the MUGA or top field more often. 

 ZN/Miss Butter to look at the playground 

equipment and see if we can make some 

improvements. 

 ZN to investigate new badges for the whole 

council 

 ZN to follow up on the football kit we raised 

money for last time. Need to find a supplier 

and then choose a design. 

 

Next meeting: 9.45 am Tuesday 15th October 2024 

 
 


